
FREDERICK COUNTY PHASE IX RESUMPTION 

Notice to the Bar and Public 

 

On Monday, August 9, 2021, the Circuit Court for Frederick County implemented the new 

Masking and Social Distancing protocols as outlined in Chief Judge Barbera’s latest Administrative 

Order.  

Under the Orders of August 9, 2021, all individuals even those who have been vaccinated 

against COVID must wear a mask inside the courthouse. Those that are vaccinated may gather 

without social distancing. Those that are unvaccinated must observe social distancing.  

 All individuals entering the courthouse must comply with COVID screenings conducted by the 

Sheriff’s Department.  

 

          Julie S. Solt  
          Administrative Judge 
          Circuit Court for Frederick County 
           

         

 


